




 
 

 
 
 

 

Your Ref:  
Our Ref: DRD/SUB/238/2009 

Mr Mervyn Storey MLA 
Parliament Buildings 
BELFAST 
BT4 3XX 

Date:   March 2009 
 
 
 

  

I refer to my recent answer to your Assembly Oral Question AQO 2235/09, in which I 

provided an update on the dualling of the A26. 

 

Unfortunately my answer erroneously stated that it was anticipated that the publication of 

an Environmental Statement and draft Orders for planning and land acquisition for this 

scheme would occur during the 2009/10 financial year.  This publication is in fact 

anticipated during the 2010/11 financial year.  A revised version of my answer to AQO 

2235/09 is attached for your ease of reference, and I apologise for any confusion. 

 

This letter will also be copied to the Speaker, other Members, the Assembly Library, and to 

the Office of the Official Report (Hansard). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONOR MURPHY MP, MLA 
Minister for Regional Development 
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